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MINISTERIAL STATEMENTS 

Further Answer to Question; Queensland Health, Payroll System 

Hon. CR DICK (Woodridge—ALP) (Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services) 
(2.30 pm): I rise to make a ministerial statement. I was asked a question during question time this 
morning by the member for Mudgeeraba in relation to additional staff members in Health Support 
Queensland. Health Support Queensland is a service delivery unit within the Department of Health 
which delivers services directly to hospital and health services such as pathology, procurement and 
payroll. I refer members of this House to page 31 of the Service Delivery Statements for the Department 
of Health, in particular note 5, which states that in part the reason for additional staffing includes— 

... the new front end Payroll rostering system ...  

The Department of Health advises me that the additional staff are to expand the project 
established by the previous Newman LNP government, of which the member for Mudgeeraba was a 
member, to put rostering in the hands of front-line roster managers. 
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